
Dear Les, 
  
Jan and I want to commend and thank you, Barbara, Paul Earle and all the other 
Magnolias staff and management that made the paving of our community roads, an 
initially anxiety producing event, turn out to be one that was well planned, managed, 
and executed with such efficiency. 
  
We watched from our windows how the process was done with great interest and 
amazement. The finished product looks great. We appreciate the time, effort, and 
money spent by Leisure World to keep our community looking so attractive. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
Harmanjit and Janice Bhar 
 

 


